
 

 

Attendance News 

Welcome back to the summer term                       

here at St. Josephs! Firstly,                                                                                

we would like to say a BIG well                                                                       

done and thank you to all pupils                                                                                                 

who have 100% attendance so far                                                         this 

term. 

 

 

Attendance Sweep 

Last half term St. Josephs took                                                                                

part in its very first attendance                                                                      

sweep. We were lucky enough to be joined by a team of PCSOs and 

local authority educational support workers who helped us to check 

on any absent children by visiting their homes to discuss their 

attendance with their parents / carers. We hope to conduct further 

sweeps in the future to ensure our children attend school as much as 

possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worth getting better: 

Unauthorised holidays have 

risen over the last year from 

210 in 2016/17 compared to 

251 in 2017/18. 

Worth celebrating:                                                                                                       

The school’s persistent                                                                                       

absence rate has dropped                                                                                

over the last year from                                                                                           

13.4% in 2016/17 to 9.7%                                                                                      

in 2017/18. Well done! 

 

 



THANK YOU FLOWERS! 

                             

  

 

 

 
Welcome to the Summer 1  

‘Attendance Newsletter’ for 2017/2018. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SOME USEFUL FACTS!  Did you know? 

5 minutes late each day amounts to 3 lost days over one year! 

Doncaster Council deems satisfactory attendance as 96% or above. We are 
currently below the satisfactory mark for Doncaster. 

Our target for 2017/2018 is 97% and last half term we had improved, so let’s 
keep it up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class  Spring term 
Summer 1 

term 

Reception 95.1% 94.9% 

Class 1 95.3% 96.4% 

Class 2 94.3% 95.2% 

Class 3 94.1% 94.% 

Class 4 95.7% 96.5% 

Class 5 94.4% 96% 

Class 6 96% 97.8% 

Totals 95.6% 96% 

Well done to Class 6 for having the best attendance again for the Summer 1 term.                                                     

You will receive an extra playtime! 

  

 

Thank you to all the parents who have helped their 

children achieve 100% attendance and punctuality.  

All the children with 100% attendance for Spring 2 

were entered into a draw to win a bunch of flowers.  

Well done to our winning family. Thank you for 

getting here every day, on time! 
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